
Sent: 11 April 2014 12:22 
To: Planning 
Cc gordon macqueen 
Subject: 6 Parkway, NW1 7AA , Applicaton ref. 2014/1900/P 

For the attention of Tessa Craig. 

Dear Tessa, 

We are writing on behalf of the Camden Town CAAC. 

We have a number of points to make. 

We do not object to the proposed awning or to the change of fascia and projecting signage. 
However we do object to their illumination. 

We really do object to the loss of the door's recess because a door recess is a feature of an older 
shopfront type. However, considering the need to increase the seating space internally as well as 
to deter doorway sleepers, we suggest a half-depth recess with angled panels each side of the 
door. This would address both factors. 

Yours sincerely, 

Gordon Macqueen & Margaret Richardson, Co-Chairs of the Camden Town CAAC, 


